Village of Old Bennington 
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR SITE REVIEW    

Stephen & Evelene Lakis have submitted an application requiring a design review hearing for property located at 16 Walloomsac Road in the Village of Old Bennington. The proposed project is described as follows:
 A new inground pool and surrounding patio area. 
 The Village of Old Bennington Planning Commission will hold a hearing on this application on June 9, 2025 at 7PM   at the Old First Church Barn, Old Bennington.  A copy of the application may be obtained by visiting the Village of Old Bennington webpage.
Documents related to the application may be found by following Dropbox link:
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. 
Questions can be directed to obzoning@gmail.com

David Kiernan
Zoning Administrator
Village of Old Bennington, Vermont
